
 
 

 

BRITISH MOTORSPORTS MARSHALS’ CLUB LTD. 
 

South Midlands Region Committee Vacancies  
 

Result and Second Nomination Period 
 
 

Message from Ian Whiting, South Midlands Regional Chair. 
 
Nominations for the Regional Committee closed on September 12th at 5pm. At that time 2 
nominations had been received, and all nominations fully complied with all the requirements of 
the Club Rules, as verified by myself as South Midlands Regional Chair. In accordance with Rule 
K.3.11, as the number of candidates does not exceed the number of vacancies, I can confirm that 
the following have been elected to the South Midlands Committee without the need for an 
electronic vote: 
 
Adrian Cashmore Marion Quarrington 
 
I hope that you will join me in congratulating Adrian and Marion for standing for a further three 
year term and I look forward to continuing to work with them. 
 
Ian Whiting 
South Midlands Regional Chair 
  

 
Message from Marion Quarrington, South Midlands Regional Secretary. 
 
When this nomination period was opened we had 6 vacancies on the Committee, and we still have 
4 remaining. Under Rule K.3.6 the nomination period is being re-opened so that more people can 
apply. Candidates for the South Midlands Regional Committee must be Full or Life BMMC 
members, affiliated to the South Midlands Region and be active marshals. Each candidate must be 
proposed and seconded by two other Full or Life BMMC members who are also affiliated to the 
South Midlands Region. Completed application forms must be submitted by email to 
sm.secretary@marshals.co.uk by Saturday October 4th at 5pm. All emails will be acknowledged.  
 
The new committee will take effect from the Regional AGM in October, with the first committee 
meeting taking place at the beginning of November. 
 
The nomination form can be found on the regional page of the website. 
 
 
 
Marion Quarrington 
South Midlands Regional Secretary  
sm.secretary@marshals.co.uk 
September 13th 2025 
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